
Your response 

Question Your response 

Question 1 – Do you agree with our proposal 
to add the clarification paragraph, at 
paragraph 3.7 of this consultation, to the CLI 
guidelines? If you do not agree with this 
proposal, what are your reasons for this view? 

No, because it will make  life easier for 
scammers.  I receive a lot of scam phone calls 
and I suspect that many of the Presentation 
Numbers are fake and are produced by a 
random number generator.  I think a call should 
not be connected unless the Network Number 
and the Presentation Number are identical. 
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